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Telecommunication  
Development Bureau (BDT) 

 

Ref.: BDT/PKM/DM/304 Geneva, 24 April 2013 

   
   Ministers, 

Senior government officials and 

Regional organization 
 

   

   

   

 
Subject: High Level Meeting on Leveraging ICT for Development in Africa, Caribbean and Pacific 

(ACP) Group of States (6-7 May 2013, Brussels, Belgium) 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Further to my letter dated 19 March 2013 (Ref.: BDT/PKM/DM-283), I am writing to thank all the Member 

States and Regional Organizations for positively responding to my invitation to participate at the above 

quoted meeting. 

With much regret, I would like to inform you that this High Level Meeting has been postponed due to 

reasons beyond ITU’s control. Notwithstanding, I am pleased to inform you that other arrangements are 

being made to ensure that the planned consultations will still take place at a later date. In that regard, I 

shall be communicating with you in due course. 

Please accept, my sincere apologies for the inconveniences arising from this postponement. 

Yours faithfully 

[Original Signed] 

Brahima Sanou 

Director, BDT 

 


